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Farewell to Term 2 , 2020 

And so  we say farewell to the most extraordinary term ever 

experienced in education, not only throughout Victoria, but the 

whole of Australia and indeed the world.   

I can only say, once again, many thanks to our parents, staff 

and students  for the way in which you have all come together 

in a time of crisis, to do your best, and to ensure that the 

ongoing education of our students was maintained.   

This you all did to the best of your abilities and for this I offer my 

most sincere thanks.  

May you all take time ov er the coming 2 week break to refresh 

and rejuvenate and hopefull y return to a ònormaló term 3!! 

Term 3 Commences on Monday 13 th July, 2020.  

Best wishes to you all,  

Robert  

Goodbye  Madeleine  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Warrnambool Bus Lines  

55621866  

Christians Bus Company 

55629432.  
 

End Of Day School Pick 

Up 

Due to some confusion 

and late notification for 

student pick u p at the 

end of the day:  

ALL messages must be 

sent through the school 

office no later than 

2.30pm. Thank you.  

 

Pupil Free Days  

At this weekõs School 

Council meeting the 

following pupil -free 

days were approved  

for the rest of the year:  

Friday 27 th November 

(Berry St Workshop)  

Friday 18 th December 

(Last day of the school 

year)  

 

Please note, that the 

previously notified 

Pupil-Free day on 

Friday 24 th July has 

been cancelled.  
 

It is with great sadness that we say 

farewell to our Speech Therapist, 

Madeleine Woodward.  

Madeleine commenced with us in 

2008.  During that time we greatly 

appreciated and valued her 

commitment and expertise in 

helping and supporting our 

students in thei r speech therapy 

needs.   

We wish her every success and 

happiness in her future 

endeavours.  

 

http://www.wboolsds.vic.edu.au/
mailto:warrnambool.sds@education.vic.gov.au
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Victorian Chief Health Officer message to parents  

I am writing to Victorian parents, carers and students today to seek every familyôs support in slowing 
the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19) in Victoria.  

As the school holidays approach, we canôt ease up on looking after ourselves and our families. The 
only thing between us and a second wave is what we do next.  
Wherever you go, please be mindful of the risks. Be aware others may be carrying the virus and 
practice physical distancing.  
We are currently experiencing the highest case numbers weôve seen in more than two months. 
Current evidence suggests that the rise in case numbers in Victoria is being driven by families 
having get-togethers and not following advice around physical distancing and hygiene.  
Unfortunately, we are still in a pandemic and peopleôs lives are still at risk. As weôve seen across the 
world, this virus has the ability to turn a small number of cases into hundreds in a matter of days.  
This is not where we want to be and we must all act now ï while we can.  
This is why weôve had to implement a number of revised restrictions. The number of visitors you can 
have at your home is now reduced to five. Outside the home, families and friends can meet in 
groups up to ten.  
This is how each and every member of the community can help:  

¶ Stay safe while out in the community.  
¶ Stay safe at home. And that means only seeing those you need to. Donôt have big family gatherings 

and remember to keep your distance and maintain good hygiene.  
¶ Donôt share food or drinks.  
¶ If you, or anyone in your family is feeling unwell ï stay at home. Donôt visit friends and family. Donôt 
go on holiday if you are unwell and donôt go to work. Donôt send your kids to school, childcare or 
kindergarten if they are unwell - stay home.  

¶ And if you have symptoms, get tested.  

The vast majority of Victorians are doing the right thing, but this is a wake-up call and we cannot be 
complacent.  
Itôs up to all of us to keep our friends and families safe.  
For current information and updates on coronavirus (COVID-19) visit the Victorian Governmentôs 
coronavirus website.  
If anyone in your family has any of the symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19), however mild, they 
should stay at home, seek advice and get tested. These symptoms include fever, chills or sweats, a 
cough, a sore throat, shortness of breath or runny nose, or loss of sense of smell or taste. For more 
information about where to get tested visit the getting tested for coronavirus web page.  
If youôre concerned yourself or a family member has contracted the virus and need more 
information, please call the 24-hour coronavirus hotline on 1800 675 398.  

Adj Clin Prof Brett Sutton 
Victorian Chief Health Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.vic.gov.au/CORONAVIRUS
https://www.vic.gov.au/CORONAVIRUS
https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/getting-tested-coronavirus-covid-19#what-are-the-symptoms-of-coronavirus-covid-19
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Ike Cowan received the 

Junior Primary award for 

completing his morning 

routine.  

Emma Whitington received 

the Junior Primary award for 

being a learner and trying 

her best in all learning tasks.  

Neeve McQueen received 

the Senior Primary award 

for  using the Trampoline 

Room safely.  

Brandon Fisher -Grose 

received the Junior 

Secondary award for 

consistently displaying a 

mature and responsible 

attitude.  

James Kavanagh 

received the Sports award 

for riding his bike for 40 

minutes during PE.  

 

Indy Tanner received the 

Senior Secondary award for 

independently greeting new 

staff and making them feel 

welcome in Senior 

Secondary.  
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Kane Bausch received 

the Therapy award for 

excellent social skills 

and language skills in 

Speech Therapy 

communication group.  

 

Happy Birthday to everyone 
that celebrated their special 

day over the past week.  
 
 

P9 received the Food For Life 

award for being polite and 

respectful in the kitchen.  
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Vicky and I rode our bikes to the 

breakwater and then we went to 

the skate park and I did a jump 

over the edge, it was fun as!  

- Mason  

 

 

Here are some students from P3, P4 & P5 showing off their Mr and 

Mrs Potato Heads that they made in their speech therapy group.  
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This term, P8 have been 

learning all about 

space and planets . 

Today we have made 

a rainb ow cake and 

alien cookies, and then 

shared it in the 

classroom.   

It was yummy!!!!  

 

Today for the last 

day of term, we had  

a  pyjama / casual 

clothes day.  

Lots of students 

dressed up in their 

pyjamas and had a 

great time doing so.  


